
 

lÉâà{  stuff 

Check out www.wlachurch.org (under Youth Ministries) for lots more 
information about upcoming events! 

  (Grades 6-8) 
September 19th we will kick off the year with our 4th Annual 
Mini Golf Tournament at 6:30pm. See you there! 
 

  (Grades 9-12) 
Kick off Camping Trip, September 22-24 at the Pinery. 
Applications to come.  

 

 (18-30) 
Come on out starting September 17, 12:30 pm – BBQ 
Everyone in College & Career age welcome. 809   Sandcherry 
Street, a short walk from the church. 
Octane starts Sunday nights, Sept. 24th at 7 pm at the church. 
Contact Graham for questions. (grahamb@wlachurch.org) 

 
   
  
________________________________________________________ 
 
A Note to Our Guests: 
We’re happy you are here today! Our hope is that being with us will 
be a help to you in learning to know and love our great God. If you 
take a moment to fill out a “Let Us Know You Are Here” card, we’ll 
be happy to mail you a FACT SHEET to tell you about West London 
church life. You can use the back of the card to ask a question or 
provide us with any information that you think might help us serve 
you. Just hand the card to an usher at the conclusion of the service, or 
drop it on the offering plate as it passes by. Thanks for being with us! 

 
 Mike Wilkins, Pastor 
 Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor: Director of Adult Ministries 
 Jane Cushing, Director of Children’s Ministries 
 Graham Buchanan, Director of Youth Ministries 
 Tim Heerebout, Director of Worship Ministries 
 Janis Murphy, Office Manager 
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10:00 a.m.     Worship Service 
Pastor Mike Wilkins introduces the upcoming September to November 
sermon series on II Timothy with the second of three Sunday sermons 
that look at the beginning of the apostle Paul’s relationship with 
Timothy, from Acts 16:14-34, “First Impressions, Part II” 
 
10:00 a.m. SUMMER SUNDAYS FOR KIDS 
Investigation Station is in the Gym for kids ages 4 – completing Grade 
2. Kids Pacs will be available for Grade 3 – 5 kids in the main service. 

 

g{|á jxx~ S  W.L.A. 

Thursday, 6:00 – 7:30 a.m.                                       J.E.L.L.O. 
(Men’s Accountability and Prayer) 
There’s always room for JELLO, that is, the Jonathan Edwards League 
of London Ontario, because it meets bright and early. Why? To 
combat the jellification of mind and body through the reading of an 
Edwards sermon, accountability and prayer.   
 
 

bÇ UxçÉÇw  THIS WEEK  

At the conclusion of next Sunday morning’s Communion Service 
an offering will be received to help our Alliance church family in 
Lebanon provide food, blankets & shelter to thousands of Lebanese 
refugees.  
 
Sunday, September 10, 9:15 & 11:00 a.m. 
First Sunday of the New Ministry Year… and back to our normal 
two-service Sunday morning format,  with a Ministry Fair in the 
Gym during Intermission. 
 
Wednesday, September 13, 9:15 – 11:00 a.m.      Homebuilders 
Warmly invites all women to a new season of friendship, faithbuilding 
and enrichment. With childcare for a minimal fee. 
 
Thursday, September 14, 12 Noon                           Forevergreen 
A delicious hot lunch ($4) for our seniors and their friends. 
 
Sunday, September 17, 6:00 – 7:30 p.m.              Ushers Meeting 
In the Fireside Room. 
 
 
 

bÇ UxçÉÇw  THIS WEEK CONT’D  

Friday, October 13 – Sunday, October 15 
Tenth Annual West London Men’s Retreat. Join a few dozen West 
London men for a great weekend of rest and laughs and worship and 
Bible study and the time and opportunity to work out a vision for 
personal development in the year ahead. THIS YEAR’S THEME: 
Running Hard, from II Timothy 2:22. 
 
 

bà{xÜ  NOTES  

The Zonecamps “Lost & Found” table in the South Foyer is 
overflowing with items your happy camper may have left behind. 
(Anything unclaimed by Friday, September 8th will be donated to 
Goodwill.) 
 
Congratulations to Deb Norrie and Paul Dunk who are engaged to be 
married Sunday, September 3, 2006. 
 
Congratulations to Jenn and Ben Raymer on the birth of Ainsley 
Jayne Lena on July 15th. 
 
 

cÜtçxÜ  CORNER 

LET US PRAY… 
For the fourteen teenagers on the Youth Group Canoe Trip in 
Temagami this week, and for the trip leaders Graham Buchanan and 
Mike Wilkins and Chris Standish. 
 
For healing and strength for Allan Hanton and Gary Roberts. 
 
For Alliance missionaries Dave and Arlene Peters and the 
Cuauhtemoc Church in Mexico City. Access to the church has been 
greatly complicated by the political unrest and street demonstrations 
that have been happening since the elections for President. Pray that 
the Lord will use believers in the Cuauhtemoc Church to bring a 
message of peace to people’s hearts. 
 
For Tim and Melissa Heerebout, as Tim has now begun his work 
among us as our first Director of Worship Ministries. We will formally 
commission Tim on Sunday, September 10, 2006. 
 
For the Lord’s direction and wisdom and provision regarding TWO NEW 
WINGS, the proposed plan to expand our facility and increase our 
capacity for community outreach to Londoners of all ages. 
 
 
 
 
 


